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Exciting News for the future of aerospace in Charlotte County!Exciting News for the future of aerospace in Charlotte County!  

The Charlotte County Airport Authority has
approved a land lease agreement with NAS MRO

Services LLC, a Miami-area firm, to construct a
state-of-the-art hangar at Punta Gorda Airport.

This new 100,000 square foot hangar will be large
enough to accommodate three narrow-body
commercial jets for maintenance and repairs. 

NAS MRO Services LLC can now move forward
with the application, permitting, and construction

phases, thanks to the CCAA's approval on June 20.
Choosing Punta Gorda for their first airside

maintenance and repair overhaul facility was
influenced by the presence of the Aviation
Maintenance School at the airport and the

tremendous opportunities awaiting PGD according
to Nestor Camacho, Director of Operations and

COO of NAS MRO.
Click here to read the full story in Gulfshore

Business.

PROMENADES  MALL IS MAKING THE WAY TO BECOMING PARKSIDE VILLAGE
Local officials joined Promenades
owner Jeff Morr in ceremonially

knocking down the first wall for the
Mall's planned renovation.

Morr was joined by Charlotte County
commissioners Joe Tiseo, Ken Doherty
and Stephen R. Deutsch for the event,

along with Economic Development
Director Dave Gammon and dozens of

residents.
Read more here.
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